
  

  

From:  Eric Duthie, Hildale City Manager 

To:   Hildale City Council; Hildale City Mayor 

Date:   May 11, 2022 

Subject:  Resolution 2022-05-005 Parade Standards 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Historically, the Short Creek Festivities Committee have conducted the annual Independence Day 

Parade. This remains consistent with the Independence Day parade for 2022. However, it became 

apparent after the 2021 parade that clear standards for parades needed to be established and 

adopted, with City involvement. As such, staff met with Colorado City staff and developed a set of 

standards (rules) to assist the Committee in clarifying safety procedures, defining parade entry 

parameters, and identified and mitigated areas of liability to the municipalities, the Committee, and 

the public itself. 

These standards were presented to a subgroup of the Committee on April 18, 2022 and were 

approved for presentation to the Hildale City Council, and the Colorado City Council.  

The adoption of these standards, will provide the framework of consistency in all parade events, 

allowing all participants to understand the allowance of parade conduct, inclusion, and non-

discrimination. 

Staff recommends approval of Resolution 2022-05-005 Parade Standards. 

 

 


